
A BETTER, BOLDER  
BANKING EXPERIENCE

Unity One is working hard to bring you a better banking experience in 2025. The 
technology systems upgrade that will take place later this year will provide enhanced 
product offerings, make it easy to access a more robust online and mobile platform  
and mobile app experience, and allow Unity One to serve you more efficiently.

Below is a schedule of the systems upgrade weekend that is set to take place  
Friday, August 29 through Tuesday, September 2. This schedule outlines what will  
be available or unavailable, when it will take place, and when you can expect things  
to return to normal availability.

2025 TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS UPGRADE SCHEDULE

BE SURE TO VISIT UNITYONE.ORG/UPGRADE  
FOR THE MOST CURRENT INFORMATION AND  
POSTINGS OF ANY SCHEDULE CHANGES.

Friday,  
August 29

Saturday,  
August 30

Sunday,  
August 31

Monday,  
September 1

Tuesday,  
September 2

• Branches
• Drive-Thru

Available 
until 5 p.m.

Closed Resume  
normal business

• �Online  
Banking

• �Mobile 
Banking

Unavailable Available

• Debit Cards
• �Credit Cards

Available with 
normal limits 
until 5 p.m.

Unity One debit and credit cards will be  
active but with offline limits.

Resume  
normal business

• ATMs Available 
until 5 p.m.

Available, but will not show current balance  
information beginning at 5 p.m. Friday, August 29.

Resume  
normal business

• �Remote 
Deposit

• �ACH/Direct 
Deposit

Available 
until 5 p.m. Unavailable Resume  

normal business



Federally Insured by NCUA.

Stay informed about the Unity One technology systems upgrade! You may receive 
informational emails from Unity One regarding the upgrade in the coming months.

Visit UNITYONE.ORG/UPGRADE for the most current information.  
Follow our upgrade checklist below to make sure you’re prepared.

  �Verify that Unity One has current contact information for you on file.  
You can check this through online banking.

  �Check in on the upgrade at UNITYONE.ORG/UPGRADE at regular intervals.  
Make sure to check back right before the weekend of the upgrade.

  �Share information about the upgrade with joint account owners who  
may not receive the emails and mailings.

  �Schedule any upcoming bill payments before Friday, August 29.

  �Finish any loan applications, new account openings, or transfers before  
Friday, August 29.

  �Take out enough cash to have on hand before the upgrade weekend to  
avoid branch and ATM unavailability.

  �Plan to not make any large purchases with your Unity One debit or credit cards  
during the weekend of the upgrade.

  �If you need to take out cash over the upgrade weekend, note your  
balances before Friday, August 29, to ensure your account does  
not become overdrawn.

TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS UPGRADE CHECKLIST
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